
Attention: Future Kindergarteners attending Rohrerstown Elementary School 
during the  

2023-2024 School Year! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rohrerstown Elementary Preschool Connections 
Children who will be attending Kindergarten at Rohrerstown Elementary next August are 
invited to share in this time of enrichment.  Each month the session will feature information 
concerning your child’s preparation for the school experience and how you can enhance that 
experience.  Children will have an opportunity to participate in learning activities and story 
time, while parents learn how they can support them.  All children will receive a book to take 
home.  Children must be accompanied by a parent/guardian. 
 
Rohrerstown Elementary Preschool Connection 2022-2023 SCHEDULE: 
 
-Tuesday, November 15, 12:30-1:00pm 
 
-Tuesday, January 10, 12:30-1:00pm 
 
-Tuesday, April 18, 12:30-1:00pm 
 
 
-Thursday, March 2 is the Kindergarten Fair/Bus Ride at 6:30pm (this is a fun evening for the children 
and their parents/guardians to learn more about kindergarten and for the children to go on a bus ride) 
 
As always, if an individual is experiencing symptoms of illness they should not participate in 
Preschool Connections.  For any questions, please call the school at 717-299-7126.  
 

We look forward to seeing you! 



 


